
March 2021


Dear fellow BBSC Member:


We are now more than a year into this COVID pandemic that has curtailed so many of our club 
activities, but it looks like there is light at the end of this “isolation tunnel,” and it is not a fast moving 
freight train coming toward us. We are hopeful that as more people participate in the ongoing 
vaccinations that we will be able to safely resume our in-person events and trips.


We have done a few restricted local day ski trips, and we have three or four multi-day ski trips 
planned for January through March 2022. Check these out on the BBSC Website.


Recently, we held two Greenbelt Bike Brewery Tours that were well enjoyed. Our Annual Meeting, 
usually held in April, was held virtually last year in September via Zoom Meeting. We hope to hold it 
this year in person, but probably not until mid or late summer. We have scheduled our annual 
summer campout at SISCRA Campground for August 2021. We are also optimistic that the Warren 
Miller Film Festival will return to our favorite venue at the Egyptian Theatre this coming November. 
Check out the upcoming club events on the BBSC Website.


In the meantime also continue to check the BBSC Facebook Page, the BBSC Instagram Page, the 
BBSC Meetup Group, and BBSC emails for posted future events and planned trips.


We look forward to our future ski, social and travel events in the coming year and beyond. While you 
are waiting, please enjoy reading the Far West Skiers Association’s Skier’s Guide for 2020-2021.


With all the best wishes,


Your BBSC Board of Directors

https://www.bogusbasinskiclub.org/trips
https://www.bogusbasinskiclub.org/clubevents
https://www.facebook.com/bogusbasin.skiclub
https://www.instagram.com/bogusbasinskiclub/
https://www.meetup.com/meetup-group-nXajDsKG/
https://www.nxtbook.com/nxtbooks/farwestskiersguide/2020-21/

